
TASMANIAN FLY-TYERS CLUB 

Minutes of the General Meeting 18/4/11 

Meeting began 7.36  

Present D Hemmings (chair), guest Peter Tyrell, and 19 members as per attendance 

book. 

Apologies: G House, C Ludford, R Scrim, N Ingles, G Nicholson, J Spencer. 

Minutes of the General Meeting 21/3/11: Moved R Ruthven seconded D Young 

“that the minutes be accepted as a complete and accurate record.” Carried 

Business arising from the minutes 

Nil 

Correspondence 

IN 

 AAT (Mike Stevens) re Christy Ck helicopter access 

 AAT (Mike Stevens) re Arthurs Lake webcam 

OUT 

Nil 

Treasurer’s Report 

 Account balances: Investment $5378, trading $1964 

General Business 

Activities 

Tiger Hut 28-30 May – L Cubbins will confirm the booking, need numbers attending 

by next meeting 

AGM – some committee positions will be vacant. Please contact D Hemmings or P 

Murphy if you would like to have a turn on the committee. 

Midlands Irrigation Scheme – Commonwealth has given so detailed investigation will 

begin. 

Annual Dinner July 23
rd

.  

M Crosse and L Matcham are organising this. 

Certified Casting Instructors Exam – D Hemmings and B Barker both passed. Bruce 

spoke about what a great experience it had been with a year of study and practise. 

They are now ready to hold casting workshops and invite members to participate. 

Vice – the President congratulated John Smith on another excellent edition. Articles 

are needed for the next one. 

Other Business 

Macquarie weekend – Noel Wilson said that the river has had the best amount of 

water for many years and there should be excellent fishing from early October. IFS 

have stocked it with rainbows. 

The meeting closed at 8.00pm and was followed by a talk and demonstration of tying 

using CDC feathers by Craig Granquist and Dave Chote. 

  

Peter Murphy 

Secretary 

 


